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To: Aikens, Chester; Clements, Jeff 
Subject: resilience subcommittee 

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links 

or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  

 

Hello Mr. Aikens and Mr. Clements,  

 

I'm going to need to step down from the Education subcommittee.  I just started a new role and it 

requires my full attention. 

 

Thank you for facilitating this important work. 

 

Best, 

Alex Brown 
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